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City of Wharton Closures Due to Severe Weather 

Wharton, TX, February 15, 2021-  

The City of Wharton’s City Hall and Municipal Court will reopen tomorrow, February 

16th, 2021 from 12 noon until 5 p.m.  Waste Corporation of America (WCA) has 

suspended their services for Tuesday, February 16th, 2021 as well.  Further closures will 

be determined as needed.  

The City of Wharton will continue to monitor the storm for the safety of all citizens.  

Please stay informed by tuning into local radio, local television stations and by liking the 

Wharton Police Department, City of Wharton – Community Development Department 

and/or the City of Wharton OEM’s Facebook pages. 
 

Also, if you or someone you know has not signed up for the emergency alert system to 

keep you better informed of emergency situations, city related issues and notifications, do 

it today.  The signup for the system can be found on the City of Wharton website at 

www.cityofwharton.com by clicking the Sign Up for Smart911 button.   
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